
Legal Department 

 

July 31, 2013 
 
Barcy F. McNeal 
Docketing Division Chief 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus Ohio  43215-3793 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Power Company 
to Amend Its Supplier Coordination Tariff and Related 
Contracts, Case No. 13-729-EL-ATA 

   
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
In its July 22 reply comments in this docket, Ohio Power Company (AEP Ohio) 
indicated its intent to conduct meetings with parties to further discuss consensus 
agreement about some of the issue raised in the Application as well as related 
issues not explicitly raised in the Application. This letter will serve as notice on the 
parties of two meetings scheduled for that purpose: August 8, 2013 at 2:00 p.m. 
and September 10, 2013 at 2:00 p.m.  Both meetings will be held on the 11th floor 
of the PUCO offices (180 East Broad Street) in Columbus. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
/s/ Steven T. Nourse  

 
 
 
cc: Parties of Record 

Steven T. Nourse 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-1608 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
stnourse@aep.com 
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